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The Autonomous Vehicle Safety Regulation World Congress,
taking place from October 23-24, 2017, the US city of Novi,
Michigan, will be the focal point for experts to consider the
challenges and implications to the creation of autonomous
vehicle regulations. Jennifer Dukarski, shareholder at Butzel Long,
will be speaking at the event and considers some of the
implications around autonomous vehicle regulations.

When should federal regulations for autonomous vehicles be
introduced?
The sooner, the better. In the absence of federal regulations,
states are acting to fill the vacuum. This patchwork of rules,
regulations and laws run the risk of establishing design and
technology winners and losers while making it difficult to assure
compliance for a vehicle driving across the country. To preserve
tech-agnostic solutions that maximize safety and security on a
national level, federal regulations are a must.

Click here to read the rest of the article.


